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Hi! Hoping this message finds you all in good spirits and health. 
We find ourselves in somewhat of a unique situation these days. It may have occurred to you by now that we are living through an event that will one day be in the History books. It might be interesting for you to record a daily journal of this time in your life, the things you see around you, the things you are feeling, how life has changed etc. Your “Primary Document” may one day be very informative to someone!
Everybody has more questions than answers at the moment. In the interests of continuing your Education through these times, we will be offering Learning Opportunities on our school website through our Teacher pages. Given the lack of textbooks and other standard means of Learning, certain adjustments are obviously necessary. This could take any number of forms, depending on the nature of the courses offered.
I’ve decided - after consultation with a number of colleagues - that the best way for us to proceed in the Social Studies courses is through the assignment of some research projects. It eliminates the need for textbooks and allows for independent work on one’s own time.
The assignments are posted separately and indicated by grade in the title.

